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September 18, 2023 

Notice of Intent to Award Contract 

Re: RFP 23-319-Audit Services 

This is notice of the Broward County Housing Authority intent to award the Audit Services contract to 
the proposer, BCA, Watson Rice, LLP. 

In accordance with the RFP requirements, the evaluation of the submitted proposal has been 
completed. BCA, Watson Rice LLP has demonstrated the degree of responsiveness to the 
requirements of the RFP and contingent on the BCHA's Board of Commissioners and the Building 
Better Communities Board of Directors approval will be awarded the contract. 

Vendors are encouraged to keep their registration information updated on our Vendor Registration 
webpage and on Demand Star in order to be notified of future business opportunities with the Broward 
County Housing Authority. 

If you have any questions, please contact the Procurement Department at 954-739-1114 ext. 1038 

Board of Commissioners: John Loos III, Chair; Michael S. Long, Vice Chair; Mercedes J. Núñez; Mark O’Loughlin, Karyne Pompilus; 
Parnell Joyce, CEO






